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My name is Amy York and I am a lifelong Oregonian. I oppose HB 2025. There is no 

reason to ask for more money for transportation. We already have some of our pay 

going to transportation, lottery money, property taxes, as well as income taxes. We 

should have the best infrastructure in US already. By asking for more money I have 

to wonder how much is going to line people’s pockets. Our roads are horrible 

especially in Central and Eastern Oregon, but yet we pay billions of dollars of our 

hard earned money to infrastructure. I completely oppose this bill. Thank you.  


